
August Newsletter 2017

Message from the Ride Co Ordinator  

Hello Club Members,

This year is going by so quickly, we have enjoyed some lovely rides and a fantastic time was 
had by all that attended the Club Camp and Rides. Please feel free to contact me if you need 
any information or questions answered about rides that we have coming up or have idea's for 
rides that you would like to do. If you are a Trail Boss and would like to organise a ride, 
please contact me as well. We hope to see you all out on the trail soon.

Kay Wilson – Ride Co Ordinator.

Logan River RedlandsHorse Trail Riding Club.

Camp Report by Kay:

We have had 3 good camps since Cossarts Station in April, they were: Ripley in May, Hardings 
Paddock in June and Jimna in July.
Our day rides have been: Daisy Hill, Undullah Station, Wyaralong Dam, Spring Mountain, 
Tamborine, Ripley and Munruben.
Not to mention our Tuesday Ava Chat Rides, which are held on the first Tuesday of the month with 
Tracey.
At Cossarts Station we had a good turn out of 20 campers and one very happy and fit walker that was 
also our gate opener. We had 3 days of the best riding, on the last day I told everyone it was going to 
be a easy laid back ride, how wrong was I, it was one of the hardest rides but was so well worth it. 
Congrats to the walker who kept up with us, as well as our very youngest rider that showed us how to 
swim with her horse, She took it very well but was the first back in camp to have a shower. She also 
sung the hardest with Gail around the camp fire.The entertainment in our club is out of this world and 
worth a standing ovation. One rider who was rushing to get to camp filled her diesel car with petrol 
and spent all day waiting in Boonah for the petrol to be drained. It cost Tracey quite a lot to have 
repaired, it was a great camp, many thanks to the property owners who put themselves out for us and 
our ride leader Phillipa once again. 

Another great camp that we never have done before was Ripley with our mate Denleigh, there was 
beautiful riding and great company. The cave was well worth the walk through, I remember Brian and 
Deb who done the three and half walk as we rode our horses then crawled through the caves with 
Judy. Sharon and Gailand our lead rider rested. It was such a beautiful place and very relaxing. The 
Camp fire is always the highlight when we all get around and talk about the days rides and who did 
what during the day.I do like the sing along around the camp at the end of the day with great people, 
many great memories are made.
Thanks Denleigh.

I would like to thank ride leaders who have taken the club out on day rides: 
Gail ,Linda ,Maurice,Kevo and Jules ,and Roy.

***** A Friendly Reminder, Club Membership Renewals are now       overdue, 
please renew to keep your Membership Current. *****



*** Please Remember *** if you ride a horse that is known to kick, plait a red ribbon 
into your horses tail to make other people aware. Also for safety, don’t leave your 
hat/helmet on the ground, Thank you.

*** Trail Bosses ***, if you would like to organise a ride, please contact Kay Wilson on 
0403 433 560

*** Ride Reports*** Are to be written by the person who shows up last to a ride.

Email Addresses:  If you change your email address or contact details please be sure to 
update the club of those changes.

*** CLUB RIDES***
AVA Chat Rides on Tuesday with Tracey Gray Dates:-

5th September, 3rd October, 7th November

For More Info Contact Tracey on 0423 206 109 or tracey.gray@outlook.com.au

August 26 st   Saturday Wyaralong Dam
  For more info contact Linda Dewar on 0439 719 550 or linda@paneless.com.au 

2nd September, Numinbah Valley with lunch at the café. For more info contact Tracey 
on 0423 206 109 Or tracey.gray@ outlook.com.au

10th September, Sunday  Mountain Ridge, For more info contact Kay on 0403433560 
Or nannymookay@ live.com.au

15th – 24th  September  ATHRA Camp

30th September – 2nd October The Lodge Camp.  For more info contact Kay on 
0403433560 Or nannymookay@ live.com.au

8th October sunday Spring Mountain, For more info contact Kay on 0403433560 Or 
nannymookay@ live.com.au

22nd October Sunday Mystery Ride Redlands, For more info contact Kay on 
0403433560 Or nannymookay@ live.com.au

5th November Sunday Last Ride of the year, this one will be a special ride, more info 
to come.

mailto:tracey.gray@outlook.com.au
mailto:linda@paneless.com.au


*** Working Equitation Calendar ***
Held at the grounds, 1047-1107 Chambers Flat Rd, Chambers Flat

Contact: Karen Mulligan, Phone: 0439 706 152 or Email:redriversgrounds@gmail.com

Saturday September 9th

Saturday October 14th

Saturday November 11th

*** Archery Camp Dates ***

Kids 28/29th October

Adults 11/12th November

Red Rivers Trail Riding Club would  like to Thank our sponsors:

                         

*** For Sale ***

Wintec Pro Swinging Fender Stock Saddle. 

Interchangeable gullet so can fit from narrow to extra wide horses. Currently set up to 
fit a med narrow (black sized bar). Great saddle for young horses. Cair ride system 
makes it comfy for both horse and rider. Light and a great work saddle or one to enjoy 
long trail rides in. Good deep saddle pockets. Large size which fits 16 - 17 inch. Used 
about 30 times in vgc. Comes with equiprene girth. These saddles sell for $2k new 
unmounted. Asking $1000. Phone Janice on 0428 750 145



YOUR  COMMITTEE:

PRESIDENT                                                                           VICE PRESIDENT

Tracey Gray                                                                      Karen Mulligan

            0423 206 109                                        0439 706 152

  Tracey.gray@outlook.com.au                                      waykara@bigpond.com

SECRETARY                                               TREASURER

         Christine Rayner                                           Lorraine Low

0411 538 815                                             0428 998 079

  Chevy_angel400@hotmail.com                         lglow7@bigpond.com

CAMP CO-ORDINATOR                               RIDES CO-ORDINATOR

Kay Wilson                                                  Roy Wilson

0403 433 560                                              3803 3130

nannymookay@bigpond.com                             Royboy3@tpg.com.au

                                                                                                                              


